
Week at a Glance

Monday November 4th:
*Choir practice Day 2 12:50pm in the music portable-Pietrangelo

Tuesday November 5th:
*Mass @SJHN: 11:50am-Gym-Reich
*Tuck Shop-@ 2nd Nutrition Break

Wednesday November 6th:
*Advanced Dance Team practice - Wednesday at 7:50 am-Cuviello

Thursday November 7th:

Friday November 8th:
*Performance Dance Team practice Friday at 10:50 in the gym-Mancuso
*Subway Day
*Captain Pulinski Visit-Grade 1-8-Gym

Remembrance Day
On Monday, November 11th, 2024 we will be observing
Remembrance Day.

All staff and students will be given either a sticker poppy or a
regular poppy provided by the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 479. If
you would like to donate to this great cause you can do so. Student
Council will be going class to class to collect change in the
donation boxes provided by the Legion (November 4th-8th). You are also able to make a donation
on your schoolcashonline.com account. Your donation assists with: Emergency needs for
veterans and their dependents, medical equipment and research for local hospitals, drop-in
centers, meals-on wheels and transportation services for veterans and the elderly, refurbishing of
housing accommodation and care facilities for veterans, allied veterans in destitute

http://schoolcashonline.com/


circumstances. Our presentation begins at 11:30am in our gym and families are welcome to
attend.

Clothing

Firebird Families,
We currently have a need for school uniforms items.
If any families have gently used uniform items that your children have grown out of; SJHN would
gladly take them off your hands.
Interested families can send in items with your child or drop them off at the office.

Thank you for your kindness.

St. Paul High School Open House

Saint Paul Catholic High School will be holding their Open House on Thursday, November 21st,
2024. They can’t wait to showcase all that they have to offer! The welcome mat will be out for you
and all are invited.
Their formal presentation will begin at 6:30 pm in the gymnasium. It will be about 30 minutes in
length. Be sure to arrive early to visit their co-curricular fair which is also located in the
gymnasium. The doors will open at 6:00 pm.
From 7:00 pm until 8:00 pm, future Patriots will tour the school and visit different departments and
classes for engaging, interactive activities and displays. Students visiting ALL departments and
designated rooms will be eligible to win prizes.
Please join them as they open the doors to your future home on Thursday, November 21st.
Make the smart choice and join the Patriot Nation family! Go Patriots Go!

SAVE THE DATE! See you Thursday November 21st at 6:30pm! God Bless!

Costume Parade and Dance-a-Thon

On Thursday October 31st, SJHN hosted a costume parade and dance-a-thon. The students and
staff had a great time and this year's costumes were second to none. SJHN was able to raise
$3400 which will go to supporting our technology needs. Our technology needs are one of our
most challenging and expensive items that we are responsible for and your donations go along
way with the purchase of new technology. Thank you for all of your donations.

Pizza Party Winners:
1. Mrs. Cuviello's Class
2. Mrs. Harrold's Class
3. Mr. Reich's Class
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